From: Andrew Grammer

To: Hamilton, Elizabeth A CIV USARMY CESAM (USA)
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] RE: SAM-2019-00914-ES
Date: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 3:29:10 PM

Ms. Hamilton,

Thank you for the clarification. I do not anticipate sending any more large files, however, if we need to, does your
email have a size limit?

Also, can you comment on schedule for the BA going forward? Will you or another staff member be reviewing it,
and if so, do you have an anticipated time frame for the review? Also, do you anticipate having a kick off call with
the Service, or a call to discuss the BA once submitted to them? I appreciate any information as the client is looking
for a path forward.

Thank you,
Andrew

W. ANDREW GRAMMER
3288 E. Phillips Drive
Centennial, CO 80122

M: 303.594.5617
edge-es.com

From: Hamilton, Elizabeth A CIV USARMY CESAM (USA) <Elizabeth.A.Seavoy@usace.army.mil>
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 7:20 AM

To: Andrew Grammer <WAGrammer@edge-es.com>

Subject: SAM-2019-00914-ES

Mr. Grammer,

Please send any and all future documents related to this project to me. The CESAM drop-box is for new
applications/requests only. Apologies for the inconvenience.

Respectfully,

Elizabeth A. Hamilton

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Project Manager

Mobile District, Regulatory Division
South Alabama Branch



